
                                                      

 

 

 

August 29, 2019                                       

 

IMPORTANT GOVERNMENT REVENUE NOTICE 

 

Topic:   Enforcement of Customs Brokers License 

 

The LRA hereby announces that effective October 1, 2019, only Customs Brokerage firms and 

individual Customs Brokers that are in possession of a valid and current license issued by the 

LRA is authorized to do commercial clearing and forwarding business within the Republic of 

Liberia.  

This directive is in accordance with sections 3.1 & 3.2 of the Customs Brokers Revenue and 

Administrative Regulation promulgated by the LRA and Published by Authority on June 7, 2017 

by the Government of Liberia through the Ministry of Foreign Affairs. 

Anyone found in violation of this directive will be subjected to applicable administrative and or 

legal actions in keeping with relevant regulations and laws in the Republic of Liberia.  

All ports users including security, customs officers, personnel and the public are kindly 

requested to report violators to the LRA through the Office of Professional Responsibility 

Section using the following numbers: 0886234674/0886584529/0775047161/0777584529/ 

0888572572/0770572572 or by email to oprs@lra.gov.lr.  

 

Thanks as the LRA seeks to collect lawful revenue and support the Pro-poor Agenda. 

 

 

Signed: ____________________________________ 

                      Thomas Doe Nah 

             Commissioner General/LRA 
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